
 
 

 

 

 
THE ARNEWOOD 

Gore Road, New Milton, Hampshire, BH25 6RS 

Tel: 01425 625400 

Fax: 01425 625425 

enquiries@arnewood.hants.sch.uk 

www.arnewood.hants.sch.uk 

_______________________          SCHOOL       _______________________ 
 Working Together - Shaping Tomorrow 

 

 

16th May 2023 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer  

Re: PE Kit - Donation 

As we approach the end of your child’s PE journey at The Arnewood School, I would like to take this 

opportunity to thank you for your support over the last 5 years. We would be happy to accept donations of PE 

kit that will no longer be required.  

All year 11 students will complete their last core PE lesson on or before 23rd May. If you are happy to donate 

PE kit to us please can your child leave it with us after their last PE lesson. This additional kit will allow us to 

help other students access PE where our current stock is very limited. 

I wish all students the very best of luck for the upcoming exams and hope students continue a lifelong 

participation in physical activity.   

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Megan Samuel  

Head of PE 
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